
 

 

We understand what an important time this is for you, your family, & friends and want to support you in 

capturing these memories.  

Out of respect for the privacy of our patients and staff, we request that you seek permission from all 

those involved in your care before taking photos, videos, or audio.  Please do not share on social media 

channels or other public forums without express consent of all parties (including VCH Staff).  

In the event that recording may distract, disrupt or impede the staff ability to provide medical care, 

you will be asked to stop.  


